
 

 

 

 
Press Statement  

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

PROPERTY SEARCHED BY CEA OFFICERS   
AS PART OF AN ONGOING INVESTIGATION 

 

CEA officers have, this morning, carried out a search of a property in Dublin. The 
search was conducted as part of an ongoing investigation into company law and 
other theft & fraud-related offences. 
 
 
 
ENDS// 
CORPORATE ENFORCEMENT AUTHORITY  
4th July 2023  
 
For queries, contact:  
Email: media@cea.gov.ie  
Phone: 087 7452409 
Web: http://cea.gov.ie/media   
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